
Champagne Reception kindly sponsored by Tanners

CHARITY LUNCH AND TALK

ED SMITH
TALKS ABOUT HIS CAREER AS AN ENGLAND 

CRICKETER AND SELECTOR 

AND REBECCA SMITH
LPT AMBASSADOR AND CHILDREN’S AUTHOR

THURSDAY, 19TH OCTOBER 2023 AT 12:30PM

CHAMPAGNE RECEPTION & TWO-COURSE LUNCH £55
TICKETS FROM CASTLE HOUSE 01432 356321

IN AID OF THE LITTLE PRINCESS TRUST AND 
HEREFORDSHIRE CRICKET SOCIETY



The Little Princess Trust was set up in Hereford in 2005 
in memory of Hannah Tarplee. A year earlier, Hannah 

had been diagnosed with a Wilms Tumour and the loss 
of her hair was especially traumatic.

Her parents felt the most fi tting tribute to the fi ve-year-old 
would be a charity dedicated to providing wigs to children 
who had lost their own hair through cancer treatment and 

other conditions.

The Little Princess Trust was born and the charity has now 
provided wigs to more than 15,000 young people.

The charity is also one of the largest funders of childhood 
cancer research in the UK and, since 2016, has given more 

than £20million to projects focused on fi nding kinder 
and more effective treatments for childhood cancers 

littleprincesses.org.uk

The Herefordshire Cricket Society was founded in 1997. 
Each winter it welcomes some of cricket’s biggest names, 

as well as celebrity fans of the game. 
New members are always welcome. Contact Bob Hall 

randphall@gmail.com


